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Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th September, 1933.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 26th ultimo relative to the renewals due to
wear and tear which were recently effected to the shell
plating, deek plating in way of the Engineers' quarters and
the tank top plating in way of No.2 tank of the
s .8, "MOCAMBIQUE" .

Your remarks on the matter have been earefully
noted, but I am directed to say tlat it is thought that these
renewals should not have been found neceessary do soon after
the survey for classification was earried out.

When carrying out Speeial Surveys in future
cases, I have therefore to reguest that you will see that
vessels are placed in sueh conditiom as to entitle them to
retain their class until the next Special Survey is carried
out, it being understood of ecourse that there may be minor
repairs which may become necessary during such period.

I am, Dear S5Sir,
Yours faithfully,
G. Te Be Seullard, Esq.,

Clerk to the
LISBON,. Classification Committee.
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